
Tuesday, January 13th 2009 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, January 13, 2009 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Joel Bourassa, Jim Fadden, Gil Rand 

Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch 

Guest: Mike Donahue 

 

Joel called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Mike Donahue/Water Line/ Potato Hill Road: 
Mike Donahue would like to install a 6 inch water line from Potato Hill Road to Daniel 

Webster Highway and connect to town water. He stated that back in 1993 the Town had given 

him a Utility Easement to connect to town water. Mike would like to know if this letter will 

still be honored. The Board stated that they would conditionally approve his request upon 

review of letter. 

 

Discuss Letter to Grafton County Commissioners: 
The Board received copies of letters written by other towns about the construction of the new 

jail during these economic times. The Town of Woodstock will be sending a letter of the same 

concern to the Grafton County Commissioners. 

 

Minutes of the December 16, 2008 Board Meetings: 
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of December 16, 2008 meeting. Gil seconded and the vote 

was affirmative. 

 

Sign /Abatement Application /Tramontozzi:  
The board reviewed and denied the abatement application from Tramontozzi. 

 

Sign/CNP Contract/General Assessing Services: 
The Board reviewed and signed the 2009 General Assessing Services Contract with CNP. 

 

Sign/CNP Contract/Cyclical Revaluation: 
The Board reviewed and signed the 2009 Cyclical Revaluation Contract with CNP. 

 

Competitive Bidding: 
The Selectmen are in the process of working on a possible policy for competitive bidding. 

Discussion will continue at next meeting. 

 

Other Business: 
Signed checks. 

 

Lincoln Woodstock Chamber of Commerce requested to meet with the Board to discuss Old 



New England Day. The Board suggested scheduling them for the January 27, 2009 Selectmen’s 

Meeting. 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. Jim seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 


